Bhylls Acre Primary School

NEWSFLASH

Phone: 01902 761153 Email: office@bhyllsacre.staffs.sch.uk

Fax: 01902 761153 Website: www.bhyllsacreprimaryschool.org

Find us on Facebook: Bhylls Acre Primary School PTFA



Friday 6th September 2019

Dates for your Diary

Wed 11th Sept - Yr 5 Trip- Blists Hill
Wed 18th Sept -PTFA Meeting all welcome - 3.35pm
Thurs 19th Sept - Whole School Class Photographs
Thurs 9th Oct - Yr3 Trip - Wroxeter Roman City
Mon 28th Oct - Fri 1st Nov - Half Term - School Closed
Mon 4th Nov - Inset Day - school closed to pupils
Tues 5th Nov - School re-opens - 8.45am
Fri 20th Dec - Last day of term
Mon 23rd Dec - Fri 3rdJan - Christmas Holiday

Uniform

Please ensure that all school uniform and equipment is clearly labelled with your child's name. It is almost impossible to ensure that items are returned to the correct child if the item is not labelled

All children should also have a plastic drink bottle in school each day; please do not store these in your child's book bags as spillages/leaks destroy the reading books and/or school work.

Thank you

Cook's Corner

Week commencing 9th September will be
Week 1 of the current menu.

Attendance of the week

Each week the class/es with the best attendance for the week will be presented with an attendance certificate during praise assembly.

Welcome

Mrs Dunn and the team are delighted to see all of our pupils looking very smart and so eager to learn at the start of this new school year!

Our new Acorns class are a delight; they have settled into class beautifully.

Well Done Bhylls Acre!

PE Kit

All children are required to have their PE kits in school at the start of each week:

Indoor Kit

White T-shirt, Black or White Shorts
Black indoor pumps

Outdoor Kit

White T-shirt,

Dark coloured jogging bottoms /leggings warm fleece/jumper

Outdoor Trainers (these may get dirty)

All jewellery must be removed during PE lessons

Thank you

Extra-Curricular Clubs

A full list of the autumn term clubs will be coming home next week. Please note the teacher led clubs will not commence until w/c 16th September. If your child wishes to take part in any of the clubs, please send a consent form into school at your earliest convenience.